CAMP FATIMA/CAMP BERNADETTE
LONG ISLAND BUS INFORMATION
32 Fatima Road, Gilmanton I.W., NH 03837-0206

Dear Parents:

We will once again be offering bus service to and from Long Island, NY. Please feel free to
contact us with any questions.

COST
The cost of a bus reservation will be $125.00 each way for 2019.

DEADLINE DATE:

All bus reservations must be in by June 15th. Any reservations after that date can not be
guaranteed a reservation. There will be no refund in the event of withdrawal unless withdrawal is
for medical reasons.

LUGGAGE LIMITATION: All campers will be limited to 1 standard sized trunk and 1 carry-
on bag. There will be no bicycles, stereos, skateboards, etc. allowed on the buses. Cyr Bus
Company has informed us that there will be no junk food (i.e. candy, chips, gum, and chocolate)
allowed on the bus. Please provide lunch money or a bagged lunch for your child when we stop
at the rest area.

DROP OFF/PICK UP: We will again be using the parking lot at Holy Trinity High School, 98
Cherry Lane in Hicksville, NY 11801. The bus will be at the parking lot (which is off of
Newbridge Road) at 7:00 a.m. on the Sunday morning beginning each session. Please look for
CYR buses. IT IS ESSENTIAL that campers arrive early to load luggage, etc. The bus drivers
will not wait for late campers, so please do observe their schedule.

Campers on return trips to Long Island are scheduled to leave the Camps at 9:00 a.m. on
Saturday. The bus will be stopping at a rest area along the way to allow the children to get off
and eat lunch. With the estimated traveling time the bus company gave us and the lunch stop, we
predict the time of arrival to be between 4:00 and 4:30 p.m. Please note that we cannot control
the amount of traffic, so the time of arrival could change by an hour either way. You are
welcome to call the Camp office (Fatima, 603-364-5651; Bernadette, 603-569-1692) to inquire as
to whether the bus did leave on time. We will also be posting on our Facebook and Camp News
with estimated arrival times.

Please note: To facilitate a speedy departure from Long Island, campers will be loaded on the
bus alphabetically by last name. Campers may choose their bus mate on the return trip to Long
Island.

You will be required to bring the health form to the bus stop, as they will be collected prior to
boarding the bus.

If you have any questions concerning Camp or bus reservations, please do not hesitate to call our
Camp office at (603) 364-5851.



